
Stephen Loucks, Administrative Director of LLE and Manager of the OMEGA 
Upgrade building project, and Nelson Principio, Deputy OMEGA Upgrade 
Project Manager, discuss building plans in front of the new OMEGA Upgrade 
shield a~a l l  in the target bay. The shield wall, comprised of two million pounds 
of cement, is complete. Building construction is scheduled to be cornplcted in 
August 1993, allowing LLE staff to continue with component integration for the 
OMEGA Upgrade. 


